
 

Brief History 

 

2012 - The Village decided to allow chickens on the former Suburban Residential Zoning District, 

which was a 1-acre minimum lot size residential district.  Note: Suburban Residential Zoning 

Districts no longer exist. 

7/24/2021 - A request to discuss permitting backyard chickens was made at a Village Board 

Meeting under the items for future agendas. 

9/20/2021 – Plan Commission Meeting.  Staff provided draft language as a starting point for 

discussion.  The Plan Commission requested the Village put together a survey to gauge interest 

in permitting backyard chickens. 

10/18/2021 – Staff gave update to the Village Board. 

10/26/2021 - The Plan Commission discussed the survey results and decided to recommend the 

Village make no changes to the existing Ordinance. 

 


